
Dear House Rules Committee: 
 
We are in favor of SB 870, the National Popular Vote Interstate Compact, because the Electoral College 
no longer represents voters collective votes.  To  abolish the Electoral College, better to be represented, 
is not possible; we Oregonians, through you as legislators, must do it.  
 
The NPV Compact is nonpartisan and bipartisan, both at the same time.  Please approve that which your 
House has passed many times before and join the growing column of states that have voted in favor of 
NPV. 
 
Please approve SB 870. 
 
Alice and Paul Meyer 
 


